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Report on Parents-Teachers-Students Meet for 3ts Semester
Dated: 21st September, 2021

Chairperson: Asso. Prof. Anthony Vanlalrawna. The meeting was opened at 8:00 pm by Asso. Prof. Anthony Vanlalrawna through Cisco WebEx platform. He welcomed the attendees and enlightened them on the goals of the meeting. He expressed that the desires of the department is to improve the coordination and participation among the parents, teachers and students of the Department of economics.
Speech: Prof. R. Lalnuntluanga. The speaker address the attendees on the mode of class that is carried out online. He acknowledges the problems and challenges that it poses for students and faculties and put forth proposals to metigate the same. The speaker highlighted that although online classes may pose several hurdles to seamless teaching, it could also provide students with various opportunities. With the pandemic limiting social life, it presents students a vast free time to study. The speaker encourages the students to wisely utilise this. He also reminded the attendees that the teachers are always open and willing to help and assist students if needed.
Speech from parents. The meeting was opened for speech by any willing parents. Parents of Joseph Lalropuia and two other students raised some queries and made statements regarding their Ward’s studies. Queries of how class lectures are being carried out was answered by all Professors of the department. The parents expressed their gratitude on teaching their wards.
Speech from faculty. On behalf of the facility of the Department of Economics, Asst. Prof. PC Remlalhruaii made a speech on the importance of continued perseverance, honesty and dedication to one’s studies. She iterated the open arms of the Department’s faculties to the problems of the students.
The Parents-Teachers-Students Meet was adjourned at 9:30 pm by Asso. Prof. Anthony Vanlalrawna.
